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January 22, 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

 First of all, I would like to apologize for the confusion regarding the Winter Concert make-up date. 

It was a simple scheduling error on my part, and I take full responsibility for the mistake. The Winter 

Concert make-up date will be Monday, February 3
rd

 at 7pm at Brass Castle School. The snow date will 

be Wednesday, February 5
th

. Students should arrive at 6:30pm in their concert attire. 

 

 Due to the make-up date, there will be a slight change to the morning rehearsal schedule the week 

of January 27
th

 as well. The schedule for next week will run as follows: 

 

 Tuesday, January 28 – Current Panther Band students only  

 Thursday, January 30 – Current Blue and White Band students only 

 Tuesday, February 4 – First combined Blue and White Band rehearsal 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns, and thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Nick Rizzo 

 

Phone: (908) 689 – 1188 ext. 636 

Email: nrizzo@washtwpsd.org 

Website: https://sites.google.com/a/washtwpsd.org/rizzo/ 

 


